
From: Dr. Tyler Smith
Subject: IMPORTANT HEALTH SURVEY – PLEASE COMPLETE TODAY

Dear Name,

Several years ago, when you completed your Millennium Cohort survey you 
joined the largest military health study in history.  Now, even though 
you may have transitioned to civilian life, your unique experiences are 
still vital components for evaluating the long-term health effects of 
military service.  Your continued participation is critically important 
to this study.

Please log-in to the secure website to complete your survey: 
https://www.MillenniumCohort.org/survey/index.php?sid=$sid&eh=$eh
Your Subject ID is XXXXXX

Please contact the study team with any questions: DSN 553-7465, toll-
free 1-888-942-5222, milcohortinfo@med.navy.mil or 
https://www.MillenniumCohort.org/contact.php
 
The Millennium Cohort Study is an authorized Department of Defense 
project.  Note DMDC Reference # 00-0019, RCS # DD-HA(AR)2106, OMB 
Approval # 0720-0029, ASD/HA/TMA Protocol # CDO-06-206, and Primary IRB 
Protocol # NHRC.2000.0007.

If you have already completed your confidential survey please disregard 
this email and accept my thanks.
 
Thank you for your service and participation in the Millennium Cohort!

Sincerely,

Tyler C. Smith, MS, PhD
Director, DoD Center for Deployment Health Research Principal 
Investigator, Millennium Cohort Study

P.S.  In appreciation for your time, we will send your choice of a 
Millennium Cohort coin, hat, or 60-minute phone card after you complete 
the survey online.

This email was sent to EmailAdress.  If you would like this email 
address to be removed from our mailing list, please visit 
https://www.MillenniumCohort.org/emailUnsubscribe.php?e=$email
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